
             
 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE  

 

 

THE COMMISSION DES SERVICES JURIDIQUES ENTERS INTO 
A PARTNERSHIP WITH THE OFFICE DES PERSONNES 

HANDICAPÉES DU QUÉBEC 
 

 

The Commission des services juridiques is pleased to announce that, on January 26, 2018, 
it entered into a partnership agreement with the Office des personnes handicapées du 
Québec. 

The purpose of the partnership is to establish a network through which the partners can 
exchange information and share expertise so that their mutual clientele can benefit from the 
services and expertise each of them offer. 

Photograph: from left to right: Mrs. Anne Hébert, Director General of the Office des personnes 
handicapées du Québec, and Me Richard La Charité, Secretary of the Commission des services 
juridiques. 


